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There is much discu- 
ssion these days among 
the national black 
leaders as to their 
presidential choices. 
Some are noting the 
progress blacks have 
made in federal govern- 
ment during President 
Carter’s term while 
others are denouncing 

the impact his economic 
program has on black 
America. 

Ebony and Jet 
magazines along with 
Coretta King, wife of the 
late Dr. Martin Luther 
King, Jr. are endorsing 
the re-election of 
President Carter. Civil 
rights leaders Rev. 

Ralph Albernathy gave a 

surprise endorsement to 
Republican presidential 
candidate Ronald 
Reagan. 

National Urban 
League President Ver- 
non Jordan said he will 
endorse no presidential 
candidate, but he said 
the economic policies of 

Republican candidate 
Ronald Reagan “are not 

likely to win many black 
votes.” He dismissed 
Independent candidate 
John Anderson as an 

ineffective alternative. 
Activist Bayard 

Rustin, in his SENTINEL 
column on page 2, sees 
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